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(f) Any other related matters: 

There is no need to waste funds on pop-up school which is also causing inconveniences to all parties. 

I believe that kids should be able to run around in a safe local public school hat has plenty of green space. 
Ultimo school kids at Wentworth Park now, but soon there will be more residents and students using this 
space. Local land 3 x the size of the current Ultimo school is just 200 metres down the road and is 
available.  

I would like the state government to buy this land to ensure that there will be enough green space and 
classrooms for the future. All land will soon be sold.  

 Please listen to my opinion.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Liyee Beh and Lee Juan Chiang 

 


